Ref: JA0396

17 July 2006

Trish Rea
Optiond
trish(@optiond.co.nz

Dear Ms Rea

On behalf of the Minister of Fisheries, Hon Jim Anderton, T thank you for your Email
dated 15 June 2006 concerning a copy of your submission on the Akaroa marine
reserve proposal.

The Ministry of Fisheries is coordinating the receipt of submissions to the Minister as
he considers this proposal. I have therefore forwarded your submission to the
Ministry. It will be analysed and provided to the Minister, along with other relevant
information, at a later date.

Yours sincerely

Susie Iball
Private Secretary (Fisheries)
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